Hello everyone, I'm Amanda Wang and am running for Secretary of the HCC campus. I am currently Treasurer on the HCC campus and would like to contribute greatly as the SGA secretary.

This year, our SGA did many wonderful things by hosting many fundraising events, like the Mooncake sale, Costume sale, Hot Chocolate sale, book drive, Bake sale, and the Chinese New Year Gala Food sale. I actively participated in all of these events from preparing food to setting up booths, selling food to collecting money, cleaning up to reporting the profit.

I am so glad that we could donate \$500 to Ms.Feng Yanjun Memorial Funds and still save some for our ongoing Face Shield project.

The Census is in 2020, I actively participated in the census events, like attending the training sessions, helping out with the "Census Fun Day" in Centennial Park, designing the census game. Besides, I spread census information all around my community including my school, Clarksville Middle. I put some questions together and wrote multiple "Census Corner"'s in the CMS newsletter. The questions I designed contributed to the census game pool, which was planned to be played at the Chinese New Year Gala event. I also performed a poem recital in the Senior center while advocating Census to the hard reach community.

I am a teacher of the Branch Out Program. I designed my own curriculum and taught a 6-year old boy in China a few online English classes. I also helped with multiple cultural performance events.

While I enjoy being Treasure of the SGA. I would like to explore some other fields as Secretary next year.

I am a very organized person. I am great at planning before the event and reporting after. As you know, my brother and I are working on community service projects most of the time. I organize all the files and documents, schedule meetings, manage the project budget (over 10K), set up google forms or sign up sheets, and reach out to people by email.

As Secretary, I would create google drives to save SGA files, and anyone could access it at any time, especially the service hours and sign up sheets. I understand some people struggle to track their service hours, so saved documents in a shared drive would be beneficial.

Together we could make a difference!

Amanda Wang